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Dear	Ms.	Beth	Onslow,	
													My	name	is	Laura	Morrin,	and	currently	I	am	in	my	final	year	at	University	College	Dublin	
Sutherland	School	of	Law.	I	am	currently	endeavouring	to	secure	a	legal	internship	with	a	Dublin	
based	law	firm,	and	I	have	a	particular	interest	in	company	and	EU	law.	Peers	suggest	to	me	that	I	
am	adaptable,	a	team	player	and	focused	in	my	approach	to	my	studies.		
													I	have	long	desired	to	pursue	an	internship	in	ByrneWallace,	Ireland’s	premier	law	firm.	
Situated	in	the	heart	of	Dublin	city,	ByrneWallace	embodies	for	me	the	epitome	of	what	a	law	firm	
should	strive	to	be.	A	firm	built	on	excellence,	strength,	and	dedication,	these	three	values	are	in	fact	
values	that	I	believe	myself	to	possess.	It	is	a	firm	that	has	been	at	the	forefront	of	my	university	
years,	due	to	its	immaculate	name	and	pristine	reputation.	The	diverse	range	of	expertise	that	your	
firm	exerts	and	strong	focus	on	social	events	within	the	internship	means	that	the	experience	to	be	
gained	at	ByrneWallace	cannot	be	reciprocated	elsewhere.			
										Attached	with	this	letter	is	an	up	to	date	copy	of	my	CV.	If	you	could	pursue	the	contents	and	
should	you	be	gracious	enough	to	consider	meeting	with	me,	I	will	do	so	at	your	convenience.	I	can	
be	contacted	at	either	the	above	address,	through	email,	or	by	telephoning	0868981653.	I	am	able	
to	supply	both	academic	and	professional	character	references	on	request.	Thank	you	for	taking	the	
time	to	read	this	letter.	
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